
INTRODUCTION
About this Consultation

Welcome to this public event. The purpose of this event is to present 
the River Park Routes development in Levenmouth, Fife to allow the 
local community and other stakeholders to comment on the latest 
proposals. 

The River Park Routes project is part of the Levenmouth Connectivity 
Project and is being delivered by Green Action Trust, and Iglu Studio, 
as part of the Leven Programme. The proposed River Park Routes are 
off-road active travel links within the River Leven valley, designed 
for shared use by walkers, wheelers and cyclists and comprising 
approximately 11km of 3-4m wide paths.

The project proposals at the public events which will be held on 
Friday 21st April and Friday 19th May 2023 between 1-7pm at The 
Centre, 1 Broomieknowe, Leven, KY8 4Q can also be viewed online at 
the link below.

Site Location

The proposed River Park Routes active travel network is located 
within the existing River Leven valley and adjacent green spaces in 
Levenmouth from Cameron Bridge to Leven.

The River Park Routes project area is approximately 130 hectares in 
size and includes a variety of diverse habitats including woodland, 
scrubland, grassland and wetlands within which the active travel 
network will weave.

APPROACH
Whilst there have been a range of engagement events over the last 
three years we are holding two further public drop-in events on Friday 
21st April and Friday 19th May 2023 in advance of an application 
for Planning Permission in Principle (PPiP). The first event will allow the 
public to provide feedback on working proposals with the second 
event demonstrating how this community input has been addressed 
and integrated into the designs.

This consultation allows members of the public and other stakeholders 
an opportunity to comment on the emerging concepts and ideas 
which will inform the development of a planning application for the 
proposed River Park Routes active travel network.

A Proposal of Application Notice has been submitted and registered 
for the site under the reference 23/00357/PAN, and the consultation 
arrangements have been approved by Fife Council. Please note that, 
at this stage, comments are being provided to the applicant (Green 
Action Trust) and not Fife Council. 

Questionnaires will be provided at the drop-in events and online 
to comment on the proposals at https://consultation.sepa.org.uk/
the-leven/river-park-consultation/ or alternatively use the QR code 
provided below. The questionnaire will be live for responses from 21st 
April until 26th May 2023.

We welcome members of the community and interested parties 
to this public exhibition, to share your thoughts and ideas for the 
proposals and we appreciate your valued feedback.
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